
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/11/2013 2:56:40 PM

'ALJ274SelfReports@cpuc.ca.gov' (ALJ274SelfReports@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:

Redacted I; Yee, Frances
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FSC2); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

Bcc:
Subject: Update to PG&E's February 6, 2013 ALJ-274 Self-Report Notification

General Jack Hagan,

PG&E is providing the attached update to its ALJ-274 Self-Identified Non-Compliance 
Notification, dated February 6, 2013, regarding failure to repair, re-check, and document leaks 
in the Mission Division. This update describes the findings and corrective actions of PG&E’s 
system-wide review to identify the existence of similar issues in other divisions.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Regulatory Compliance

Gas Operations [ Pacific Gas and Electric

375 N. Wiget Lane, Ste 200, Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Redacted
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